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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the Drama GCSE course students have to study various different aspects of theatre craft. As we move in to 
the final terms of their GCSE it is important for us to take advantage of any opportunities to develop student drama 
skills further in preparation for their final coursework pieces and their examination.  
 
An opportunity has arisen for your child to attend a workshop at Brooke Weston Academy presented by ‘Frantic 
Assembly’ on Monday, 19th September. During this workshop students will be guided through a series of physical 
theatre and physicality activities devised by this nationally recognised drama group; this is a fantastic opportunity for 
our students to expand their knowledge and benefit from the expertise present. The cost for this workshop will be 
£16 per student – this will cover transport to and from Brooke Weston as well as the workshop itself.  
 
Corby Technical School students who attend will be transported by school minibus and subsequently returned to 
school by minibus after the event. The workshop runs from 1.45pm to 3.45pm. The timings of the event mean that 
lunch slots at school will not be affected.  
 
Students will be required to wear loose clothing befitting physical movement and activity, and will leave at the end 
of lesson three and return in time for the normal end to the school day. Students will be reminded that normal 
school rules will apply during this trip. As we will be using Brooke Weston’s dance studio students will be expected to 
remove their shoes within this workspace. Please indicate your permission for your child to attend this trip by 
returning the slip below and make payment via WisePay (under ‘Trips and Visits’ section). 
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Mr Wilson at mwilson@corbytechnicalschool.org 
or 01536 213100. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 

 
REPLY  SLIP:     RETURN TO MR WILSON BY FRIDAY 16th SEPTEMBER 2016 
 
We/I give permission for ……………………………………………… to attend the ‘Frantic Assembly Workshop’ on the 19th 
September. I understand that payment needs to be made via WisePay prior to the event on 19th September.  
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………   Date: …………………………………………………… 
 
 
Please supply an Emergency Contact telephone number:  ……………………………………………. 
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